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Terry Godfrey

THIRD QUARTER 2023

The triple-digit heat of summer is giving way to the cooler temps of fall and we are very
grateful for that! Our summer has been busy with filling book orders for people to
distribute here at home and around the world. We've also filled several orders for the
“Smile, Jesus Loves You” buttons. Pastor Rick Mora, who was in the hospital for
several days, made sure everyone he encountered received a button. Rick also faithfully
shares the Good News of the Gospel by handing out Little Books.

In July, friends of LBM, David Lewis and Richard Taylor, who keep our racks here in
the Macon GA area filled, were part of a mission team from Ingleside Baptist Church,
along with their wives Debbie and Dawn, to the Canaveral Port Ministry down in
Florida. This outreach ministers to the crews of cargo ships and cruise ships. This
ministry reaches people from many countries by providing postal service, WiFi, an on-
site market, meals and transportation while they are in port. We have several Little
Book display racks there. Praise the Lord for CPM allowing LBM to be part of their
outreach.

We received an update from our Venezuelan missionary friends, Michael and Keila
Dawson, about our Little Books, “Smile,Jesus Loves You” and “Your Last 5 Minutes”,
which are being well received by the Yanomamo Indians who live in the jungle along the
Amazon. Michael translated these two books for us a couple of years ago. His parents
went to Venezuela as missionaries back in the 1950’s and his family still has a thriving
ministry there.

Missionaries Buddy and Mary Puryear, who are based in Puerto Rico, will be heading to
Haiti with food supplies, medicine and our Haitian Little Books. Their ship, Sea Hope,
was built by the Navy to train midshipmen at the U. S. Naval Academy. After it was
retired from service, the Puryears bought it at auction to bring disaster relief, medical
missions, evangelism and supplies to those in need in the Caribbean. Pray for their safety
among all the unrest in Haiti.

We know it’s only early October, but, Christmas will be here before we turn around
twice. So, we want to remind you to get your orders in as soon as possible for
“Christmas, It’s All About a Birthday” books. These are great for including in your
Christmas cards, gifts and to hand out at the grocery store, bank, and anywhere else you
come in contact with people. Remember, there is never a charge for books or shipping.
As we think about Christmas fast approaching, we also think about how this year of
2023 will soon be history. Have we done all that the Lord has asked us to do during this
year? I hope we can all say yes. But if not, then let us look forward to doing better in
2024.

Thank you for your prayers and your financial support of the Little Book Ministry.

We greatly appreciate it. Keep looking up — Jesus could come today!

PLEASE NOTE - LBM HAS A NEW EMAIL ADDRESS - PLEASE UPDATE
YOUR CONTACT LIST info@littlebookministry.org
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New LBM rack

. Canaveral Port Ministry
with Little Books Book Racks



